
  
  

We are ready to reopen on Wednesday, May 6!  
…And we are looking forward to seeing you!  

 
For everyone’s safety, we are limiting and staggering the number of patients to 
help minimize personal contact and wait times. We have also instituted new office 
procedures to enhance the safety of our patients and staff. Being able to provide 
each patient with the best possible care in the safest possible environment is our 
priority. Please read the following changes carefully before your next 
appointment: 
 
BEFORE ARRIVING 

• Our COVID-19 Health Screening Questionaire must be filled out and 
signed electronically BEFORE any patient comes in the office. If any 
answers are “YES”, we must reschedule you for a later date for 
everyone’s safety.  
 

• Please brush your teeth prior to arriving for your appointment.  
 
CURBSIDE CHECK-IN 

• When you arrive for your appointment, park in our lot and text 972-625-4746 
or call 972-625-4746 with the patient’s name. Please wait in your car and 
we will text/call you back when we’re ready for you or your child to 
come in.  

• In keeping with new regulations, only the patient may enter the building 
unless it is a minor to be accompanied by one parent or a patient requiring a 
physical assistant to help that patient enter and be seated.  

• Anyone entering our office must be wearing a mask or covering. 
• Upon entering the office, we will take your temperature in the reception area, 

confirm your answers to the COVID-19 screening questionnaire, and ask 
you to use hand sanitizer. 

• We will then escort patients directly to their assigned chair. 
 
ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS 

• Unfortunately, we will no longer have our coffee bar, magazines, X-box, or 
kids’ corner. 

• We will use a HEPA vacuum system to control air quality in the reception, 
corridor and treatment areas. 
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• We will be dawning extra personal protective equipment and using additional 
suction devices or isolation to minimize aerosols. 

 
If you already have an appointment scheduled, please be patient, as we will be calling 

to reschedule in order of necessity. 
 

Thank you for your patience and loyalty  
 

If you have any questions please call us at 972-625-4746. 
 

 


